
 

 

Von: iluminada domingo [mailto:iluminadadomingo@yahoo.com]  
Gesendet: Samstag, 11. Februar 2017 12:35 

Betreff: Very timely help 

 
Dear Stefan, 

 

I am sending to you a picture of the kids carrying the plastic box.  This is what I 

suggested to buy from the money you will send (which I temporary got from the regular 

budget).   You will recall the fire calamity, flood and now the eviction of the families in 

the river bank.  The kids are so happy to have their own PERSONAL box to keep their 

things. In the event of flood and typhoon it will float and in times of any calamity human 

or natural they could easily bring the box. 

 

Erica and Nikki were very happy because it was timely.  The government forced them to 

leave the place from the river bank and the box will keep their things safe. 

 

Some kids were not present today because ome helped their families in who live along 

the rive bank to pack their things. Seven kids were absent today. 

 

Again thank you so much.  The ids happily went home walking for home for their box to 

claim an ownership " to put their things (books, clothe, and ther things. 

 

A Hppy week end to all of you and your family. 

 

MInda 

 


